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Communication

cw:
Fadi Hasani tem: 110
42 George Kirby Street
416-873-8234

April 3, 2013

City of Vaughan

Office of the City Clerk

2141 Major Mackenzie Drive
Vaughan, Ontario

L6A 1T

RE: OFFICIAL PLAN AMENDMENT FILE OP.11.013
ZONING BY-LAW AMENDMENT FILE Z.11.044
FCHT HOLDINGS (ONTARIO) CORPORATION
SITE DEVELOPMENT FILE DA.12.079
WARD 4 - VICINITY OF BATHURST STREET AND RUTHERFORD ROAD

I write this letter in support of Traci Shatz upcoming appeal at your Aprl 9, 2013 decision to the
FCHT Holdings (Ontario) Corporation.

I am a concerned neighbor living on George Kirby Street. Unfortunately due to the set time I'm
unable to attend the session.

I urge you to give serious consideration to the appeal being made by Traci Shatz. This zoning

proposal should be rescinded so that more adequate attention may be given to the safety and well
being of our residents.

Sincerely yours,
Yy

Fadi Hasani

cc: Traci Shatz
Aynsley Anderson




